
NOTICE 
AMENDED CODE OF CONDUCT FOR THE SUPPLY OF ELECTRICITY TO SMALL USE 

CUSTOMERS 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published an amended Code of Conduct for the 
Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers on its web site.  
 
The amended Code, which was gazetted on 26 February, contains several minor 
amendments to the Code that was first gazetted on 8 January 2008. 
 
A copy of the amended Code can be obtained from the Authority’s web site. 

 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Kelly 
Executive Director  
Licensing Monitoring & Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
4 March 2008 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6425/2/20080304%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20for%20the%20Supply%20of%20Electricity%20to%20Small%20Use%20Customers%202008%20-%20Gazetted%2026%20February%202008.pdf

